
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

For those of you that do not visit the school each day, the front of school is 
an incredibly busy place and features a main entrance that welcomes 
pedestrians, cyclists, motorists and six school buses.

We have a 5MPH speed limit in place which is a key element of our risk 
assessment and to further improve the safety to all, have installed a speed 
bump on the inside of the school gate.

Please be mindful of this when entering after the half term break.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,
The Hessle Academy
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